
	

Dear	Business	Owner,	

The	West	Essex	High	School	Marching	Band	is	proud	to	be	hosting	the	Tournament	of	Bands	
Marching	Band	Championship	Competition	on	Sunday,	October	23,	2016,		

This	year,	we	are	expecting	about	15	bands	and	over	2,000	participants/guests.	

We	are	reaching	out	to	the	local	business	community	to	support	this	event	in	the	form:	

§ Food,	Soda	and	Water:	Food	items	we	welcome	are	trays	of	Penne	Vodka,	Hotdogs,	small	
sub	rolls,	cases	of	soda	and	water,	and	baked	goods.			

§ Monetary	Donations	&	Gift	Cards:	Money	and	gift	cards	will	be	used	to	purchase	
concession	needs	and	raffle	items.			

All	proceeds	will	be	used	to	support	the	band	program	at	West	Essex	High	School.	

As	a	token	of	our	appreciation,	our	announcer	will	recognize	you	throughout	the	competition,	and	
your	company	name	will	be	proudly	displayed	at	the	event	and	in	our	ad	journal.	

Thank	you	for	your	generous	donation	and	willingness	to	support	our	band	and	school.	

	

Sincerely,	
WEST	ESSEX	BAND	BOOSTERS	
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